
From: Becerra, Laura
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Review of 30-015-45102
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 6:17:07 AM

Good morning Mr. McClure,
 
I see you’re helping with completion paperwork now, thank you so much for that.  I answered your
questions below.
 
We had some issues with our data source a few months ago but they have fixed. If you have any
more questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.
 
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 6:25 PM
To: Becerra, Laura <LBecerra@chevron.com>
Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] Review of 30-015-45102
 
Hello Ms. Becerra,
 
I am reviewing the well file for the HH SO 17 20 Fed 001 #5H (30-015-45102) operated by Chevron
USA, Inc. (4323).
 
Please submit a sundry to me via email with the following:

Final Rig Release Date – 10/7/2018
Details on the pressure test conducted on the surface casing : 8/30/2018 - Tested 13-3/8"
 surface casing to 1,920psi for 30 min, good test
Confirmation that the perforations are from 10,051’ to 20,015’ MD – Yes, this is the correct
perf interval. The C-104, BLM completion report and As-Drilled C-102 are correct.

 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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